Consultation period for initial
recommendations of Task Force on
Review of School Curriculum extended

The Task Force on Review of School Curriculum today (August 28)
announced that the period for the public consultation on its initial
recommendations will be extended for one month to October 16.

The Consultation Document was released on June 28 to solicit views on a
set of initial recommendations for fostering students' whole-person
development and taking forward curriculum development to better prepare
students for future challenges.

Having considered the requests and active response from the public, the
Task Force decided to extend the consultation period so that members of the
public can have more time to discuss the initial recommendations and send
submissions in response to the Consultation Document.

The Consultation Document is now available at
www.edb.gov.hk/en/about-edb/press/consultation. Members of the public are
invited to send their views and suggestions to the Task Force by post
(Secretariat, Task Force on Review of School Curriculum, Room 1301, 13/F, Wu
Chung House, 213 Queen's Road East, Wan Chai, Hong Kong), by fax (2573 5299)
or by email (taskforce cur@edb.gov.hk) on or before October 16, 2019.
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